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August 5, 2024 
 
The Honorable City Council 
ATTN: Office of the City Clerk 
200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 

Dear Council Members: 

On behalf of Lynch Road Land L.L.C., we would like to petition the City of Detroit to vacate to 
easement 111’ of the Carrie Street Public right-of-way, bounded by Lynch Road and Arcola 
Street. It is adjacent to the properties owned by Lynch Road Land L.L.C., with addresses 
commonly known as 6701 and 7189 Lynch Road. 

The purpose of this vacation is to allow for the consolidation of adjacent parcels. This 
segment was previously granted a temporary vacation which expired on September 1st, 2001. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me at 
danel@parkstonedevelopment.com or 313-329-2655 with any questions or concerns related to 
this request. 

 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Danel Williams, Project Administrator,  
Parkstone Development Partners 
 
 
 
CC:  Tom Turnbull, Vice President of Real Estate, Soave Enterprises 
 Tonja Stapleton, President, Parkstone Development Partners 

Raven Wright, Department of Public Works 
 
 

http://www.parkstonedevelopment.com/
mailto:danel@parkstonedevelopment.com

		2024-08-20T08:06:15-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




